
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
                                                                                                                       12th September 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Bank Holiday – Monday 19th September 2022 
 
As you may be aware, King Charles III confirmed that Monday 19th September 2022, the 
date of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II’s State Funeral, will be a national Bank Holiday.  
 
In response to this announcement, and alongside all other schools and academies nationally, 
Tees Valley Education Trust academies will close on this date. Our academies will re-open 
again at their usual start time to welcome children on Tuesday 20th September 2022. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and strength at this time. 
 
With heartfelt regards, 
 

 
 
Katrina Morley 
CEO 
Tees Valley Education Trust 
 


